NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AND MEETING

Notice is hereby given in compliance with Section 111.007 of the Texas Local
Government Code that the Van Zandt County Commissioners’ Court will hold a
public hearing on the proposed budget for the fiscal year ending September 30, 2026 on
Friday October 3" 2025 at 9am in the County Courtroom, Room 204, Van Zandt
County Courthouse located at 121 East Dallas Street in Canton, Texas.

Agenda

1. Public hearing on the matter of the proposed budget for fiscal year ending
September 30, 2026.

2. The Commissioners’ Court will consider the proposed budget on that date and at
the conclusion of the public hearing will take action to accept, reject, or modify
the proposed Budget.

This Budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $1,913,858 or
9.51% and the amount of $1,060,009.38 is the tax property revenue to be raised from
new property added to the tax roll this year, also the amount of frozen property taxes
are increased by $230,942.

On a median-valued homestead property valued at $173,275 would pay a property tax
of approximately $664.48 for the current fiscal year, $692.41 in property taxes under the
proposed 2026 Budget, and $ 652.40 in property taxes under a no-new-revenue tax
rate.




